



Pelham Academy Trust Pelham Road Bexleyheath Kent, DA7 4HL

Telephone: 0208 303 6556

Executive Head Teacher: Mr. A. Hogarth B.ED Director of Strategy and Resources: Mrs C. Robinson, FISBL

Dear Colleague

On behalf of the Governing Body I would like to say thank you very much for showing an interest in the position of Executive Head Teacher at Pelham Academy Trust.

Within Pelham Academy Trust you will have an unbeatable opportunity to develop your profile in a Trust that benefits from a valued and motivated teaching staff, a strong leadership team, committed pupils and supportive Trustees and Governors which have enabled us to create an environment where our ethos is brought to life. The Trust is proud to provide an enriching and positive learning environment for all staff and pupils within it.

We are looking for a leader who shares our passion for a Trust where everyone reaches their full potential. We do not underestimate the challenges ahead in an ever-changing educational landscape but we strongly believe we have all the pieces in place to achieve even greater success. If you are interested in finding out more about our Trust and what we can do together, please contact Claire Robinson crobinson@pelham.bexley.sch.uk 0208 303 6556 to arrange a visit and see our Trust for yourself, meet our children and staff, and experience our school community.

If you are excited by this opportunity then I look forward to finding out more about you and in return, sharing what makes Pelham Academy Trust such an exciting, rewarding and unique educational establishment.

I hope that this information pack gives you both a flavour of the Trust and helps you understand the sort of person that we are looking to appoint. If you think you have what it takes to be our Executive Head Teacher, then please do not hesitate to return your application form.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Irene Holliss

Irene M. Holling

Chair of Trustees On behalf of the Governing Body